
 

 

 Welcome back everyone! I hope you have had a 

restful break and are ready to tackle the 

challenges of a new year and new school term! 

 

It’s a cold and dark January so 

please make sure that your 

children wrap up warm and have 

reflective badges or clothing so 

that they can cross the road safety. 

 

God bless 

 

Mr Ricketts - Head Teacher 
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Our afterschool clubs will recommence  

on Tuesday 10th January 2017 

 

All clubs will start at 3:15pm and finish at 4:15pm  

apart from boxing and cooking club which will finish at 4:30pm 

 

For all the physical after school clubs, 

appropriate PE kit must be worn 

 

Letters will be sent home, on Monday 9th January, to all those 

children who have been offered a place.  If your child doesn’t 

bring home a letter, they do not have a place this half term and 

should be collected from school at the normal time. 

 

If you have any questions about any  

of the clubs please let me know. 

 

Mr Burton, School Sports Co-ordinator 

Please turn over for this term’s Afterschool Club Timetable  

We had a purse handed  

in after the Christmas Fayre.   

 

If you think it is yours  

please contact the office 

New Term = New Menus 
 

Please take note of the new lunch menus 

that we have this term, which can be 

found on the back of the newsletter. The 

dates are on the bottom so you know 

what week we are on, but if you need to 

check the office will have the current 

week on display. 
 

We hope that your children are  

looking forwards to the changes  

and new foods to try. 
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